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Thank you - this is useful. I have one more piece of feedback to share. I do not think that any
incremental funds should be spent on Castle Kilbride. There are far more important things.
Castle Kilbride is not a priority.

Thank you,
Joe Henhoeffer

On Mon, Dec 9, 2024 at 3:57 PM Brett O’Reilly <brett.oreilly@wilmot.ca> wrote:

Hi there,

Thank you for your email.

You can find details about proposed improvements to the Wilmot Recreation Complex on
pages 34 – 37 of the following document: wilmot.ca/en/township-
office/resources/Documents/Capital-Budget-Requests.pdf

Would you like to have your questions/comments about the budget added to a
future Council Agenda Package to form part of the official record? Only your name
will be included; all other personal information will be removed to protect your
privacy.   

If so, please respond “yes” to this email.

You can find a schedule of budget meetings on our website: www.wilmot.ca/budget.

You can provide further input by registering to delegate at the Public Delegation Night on
January 7, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. Instructions for registering as a delegation are available
at www.wilmot.ca/delegations.

Sincerely,

Township of Wilmot

From: Joe Henhoeffer  
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To: budget <budget@wilmot.ca>
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I would like to know more about the improvements to the Rec Centre. Please remember that
hockey families are a small, vocal minority. I am very hopeful that our taxes DO NOT RISE
for the benefit of hockey players and families.

 

Thank you,

Joe Henhoeffer
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